
St. Patrick Catholic School 
Wednesday Note 

January 8, 2020 

 
VIRTUE OF THE MONTH:  FORTITUDE 

Being brave and strong in the face of trials. 

 
 

Weekly Calendar News 
 

Thursday, January 9   

 Board of Education meeting – 6:00pm 

Friday, January 10  

 END SECOND QUARTER 

 EDGE Middle School Youth Group – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, January 14  

 Spelling Bee  

 9:30am 

Wednesday, January 15  

 Gr 5-8 Mass (7P) 

 

 

Information for the 2020-2021 School Year  

coming next week! 

 Tuition information 

 Tuition Assistance information 

 Important Calendar Dates 

 Catholic Schools Week Details 

2020-2021 
School Year 



 

Welcome, Miss Phillippe! 
 

 
We are so excited to  
have Miss Rachel Phillippe join our St. Patrick 
School Family as our music teacher!  Learn 
more about her in the welcome letter below!  
Welcome, Miss Philllippe!  We are happy to 
have you at St. Patrick School! 

 

 

EDGE Youth Group – THIS FRIDAY 
Friday, January 10, 6-8pm, Social Hall, 6-8th Grade.  See attached flyers!   
 

A+ Art Club 
The second semester A+ Art Club form is attached.  If you are interested, please complete and 
turn it in as soon as possible.  Thank you! 
 

Congratulations! 
The St. Patrick 4th Grade Girls Basketball team took 1st Place in the St. Patrick Santa Slam 
Tournament - 5th Grade Girls Division!  Way to go! 
 
Players included: Emma Baker, Nola Doane, Stella Galeano, Josie Meyer, Meagan Mueller, 
Madi Scherr, Abby White (all from St. Pats), and Alexus Buenemann (Boone Trail). Coaches: 
Tony White and Jenny Scherr. 

 

Coffee & Conversation with the principals! 
Parents are invited to join Mr. Morrison and Mrs. Gould for coffee and informal conversation.  
Please see the attached flyer for more information.  Don’t forget to RSVP!  Thank you! 

 

 



 

Girls Just Want to Have Fun 
Saturday, February 1 – Father/Daughter Dance hosted by Girl Scouts!  Be sure to check out the 
flyer attached!   

 

CYC Golf Registration – CLOSES JANUARY 25 
2020 CYC Golf registration is open! This program is open to St. Patrick parishioners and anyone 
who lives within the parish boundaries.  Girls and boys from 1st through 8th grades are 
welcome – no golf experience required! 

 The Little League Division (1st through 4th grade) includes 6 weeks of training clinics 
taught by PGA Pros and 2 golf matches. Little League cost is $100. 

 The Big League Division (5th through 8th grade) includes 4 weeks of training clinics by 
PGA Pros and 6 rounds of golf. Big League cost is $140. 

Registration fee DOES NOT include the cost of uniforms. Ordering will be available in early 
February.  Please register online at https://spaa63385004.siplay.com before January 25, 2020! 
 

To make this program is successful we need team leaders and volunteers. No golf experience 
necessary! If you have any questions, please email Liz Alsop at lzalsop@gmail.com or visit 
https://sites.google.com/view/cycgolfstcharles/home 
 

Free Throw Championship 
All boys and girls ages 9 to 14 (proof of age required) are invited to participate in the local level 
of competition for the 2020 Knights of Columbus Free Throw Championship. The local 
competition will be held Monday, January 20 at 7:00 p.m. (registration begins as early as 6:00 
p.m.) at St. Patrick Gym, 701 S. Church St., Wentzville, MO 63385. 
 
Entry forms can be filled out at the event.  For questions, contact Trevor Roe at 636-614-8267 
or basketballplayer1551@yahoo.com or visit www.stpatrickwentzville.org/freethrow. See 
attached fliers below.  

 

2020 Save the Dates: 
 Sat., February 1 – Father/Daughter Dance hosted by Girl Scouts 

 Mon. –Thurs., February 3-6 – Parish Mission 

 Sat., February 8 – Quilt Social Bingo 

 Sun., February 16 – Pancake Breakfast hosted by ACTS 

 Fridays, February 28 thru April 3 – Fish Frys hosted by Knights 

 Sunday, March 15 – Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner 
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://spaa63385004.siplay.com/
https://sites.google.com/view/cycgolfstcharles/home
mailto:basketballplayer1551@yahoo.com
www.stpatrickwentzville.org/freethrow


 

This Week’s Attachments 
 Miss Phillippe Welcome Letter 

 January Lunch Menu 

 January Volunteer Schedule 

 A+ Art Flyer 

 Coffee & Conversation 

 Free Throw Championship 

 Girl Scout Dance 

 Love & Logic Parent Training 

 EDGE Youth Group 

 EDGE Middle School Ministry 
 

Calendar 
January 

9  Board of Education meeting – 6:00pm 

10  END SECOND QUARTER 

14  Spelling Bee 

15  Gr 5-8 Mass (7P) 

16  Gr K-4 Mass (3M) 

16  Yearbook club pictures  

17  Gr 8 tour of the Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis 

   19  Registration for 2020-2021 School Year Open 

20  Martin Luther King Jr.’s Day – No School 

22  Gr 5-8 Mass (6D) 

22  8th Grade Region Mass @ ICD 

22  Generation Life – Pro-Life March in Washington, D. depart 

23  Gr K-4 Mass (2B) 

   25  Knights of Columbus sponsored Horse Races 

26  Catholic Schools’ Week Kick-Off Mass – 9:00am 

  Open House – 10:00 – 12:30pm 

  Generation Life - return 

                 26 – 31  Catholic Schools Week 

  27  All School Mass (Teachers) 

  31  All School Mass (Gr 8) 



Welcome  

To  K-8th General Music Class! 

 

Hello! My name is Rachel Phillippe, and I am so glad you are here! I've 

been playing the violin and piano for 20 years. I was born with an innate passion to 

create, and I love to share this art with others. I started teaching music in 2013 

opening my own private music studio and working with individual students as well 

as chamber ensembles and orchestras for 5 years. I received my Bachelor in String 

Music Performance (Violin) from the University of Arkansas in 2017. Continuing 

with my love for teaching, I completed my Missouri State Certification December 

2019, and will receive my Master’s in Music Education from Lindenwood 

University, (Summer 2020 upon completion).   

Rachel's teaching methods are based on the Suzuki and European styles. She firmly believes in 

the Every Child Can program, and strives to inspire students to grow. Her approach to teaching 

is to evaluate students individually and assess as to how the student learns and adapt her 

teaching style that will best help the student to achieve. She is a member of the Suzuki 

Associations of the America’s and has been Suzuki certified since 2009. Rachel has been studying 

the violin and piano for 20 years.  

Rachel has performed in over 200 weddings and she has taught over 50 students in group 

settings, private lessons and chamber groups, including teaching at The Academy of Excellence 

Eureka Springs, and The New School in Fayetteville Arkansas. Rachel has performed as Associate 

Concert Master of the University of Arkansas Symphony and has played professionally with the 

Arkansas Philharmonic Orchestra, under Steven Byess, and the Symphony of Northwest 

Arkansas (SoNA) under the baton of Paul Haas. She has studied with Dr. Roger Bernardi, 

(Appalachian State University, NC), Dr. Fred Mayer, Dr. Er-Gene Kahng and Paulo Eskitch, 

(University of Arkansas).  

Music is my passion. At a young age, music was integrated into my life and 

became an extension of myself. Studying and playing music is a way to express 

oneself, to have an outlet and release of tension. Music is one of the activities that 

activate every area of the brain at the same time. Not only does music bring much 

pleasure and enjoyment, but it also engrains character such as high work ethic, 



resilience, patience, and the competency to learn from one's mistakes and to see 

failure as an opportunity for growth.  

Music is a lifelong learning process that facilitates the growth mind-set in 

every area of a student’s life. Studying music and learning the techniques of 

playing a musical instrument teach student’s high-level motor skills, a refined and 

sensitive ear, coordination, collaboration with other musicians, social skills, as well 

as musical abilities such as rhythm, intonation, musicality (the ability to express 

emotions through music), creativity, higher-order thinking skills (evaluation, 

prediction, diagnoses, critical thinking, problem solving), and so much more! Once 

a musician, the experience of one’s world is heightened, and one will never view 

the world in the same way again.  

Music is a gift to share. It reaches places in the soul that no words could ever 

reach. My reason for teaching music is that I want to share this gift with other’s. I 

want my students to have a way to express themselves in a way that is healthy and 

contributes to a healthy community and life. Music gives stability and is something 

one can go to at any time to access the positive effects. Music is an art form that 

gives security. Music involves math, it is a science, an art, it involves social 

studies, unites cultures, celebrates differences and creates love. Music is evident in 

nature itself. The benefits of music will last throughout a student’s lifetime and I 

see this as a priceless gift that I feel honored to be able to share with each one of 

my student’s and to our listeners.  

 

Contact: Rachel Phillippe (My students refer to me as “Miss Phillippe”) 

rachelphi@stpatsch.org , www.musical-inspiration.com. Please don’t hesitate to 

contact me with any questions or concerns! I look forward to meeting and getting 

to know each of you!  

See you soon!  

 

Best Wishes,  

Miss Phillippe 

 

mailto:rachelphi@stpatsch.org






 

 

 

Please make check payable to Tony Funderburg 

  

       A+ Art Class Drawing and Cartooning!   
                At St. Patrick Elementary!       

 

 

     
 
Our drawing classes combine what 
children need to learn and practice 
with what they love to draw.  Your 
children will learn the technical 
skills to express their imagination 
while improving their motor skills, 
patience levels and ability to stay  
on task. Join us for lots of fun! 
 
 

        Grades K thru 5th                        Grades K thru 5th                        Grades K thru 5th                        Grades K thru 5th                            

  Class is 60 minutes  Class is 60 minutes  Class is 60 minutes  Class is 60 minutes    

  All materials provided  All materials provided  All materials provided  All materials provided    

  $72 for an 8 week class  $72 for an 8 week class  $72 for an 8 week class  $72 for an 8 week class    

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Student Name__________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name____________________________________________School:St.Patrick 

GradeGradeGradeGrade______ Teacher____________________________________ 

Home phone__________________________Cell______________________________ 

Emergency____________________________ 

My child will:               My child will:               My child will:               My child will:                Does your child have health/allergy issues? 

Be picked up [    ]        Be picked up [    ]        Be picked up [    ]        Be picked up [    ]        If so, please state_____________________ 

Go to Aftercare [   ]      Go to Aftercare [   ]      Go to Aftercare [   ]      Go to Aftercare [   ]       

             Elementary Classes are: 

                 from 3:00 to 4:00 

     K thru 2ndK thru 2ndK thru 2ndK thru 2nd, Mondays, Jan.27 thru Mar.30 

 3rd thru 5th3rd thru 5th3rd thru 5th3rd thru 5th, Wednesdays, Jan.29 thru Mar.18 

                     ( No classes Feb.17 and Mar.16  ) 

     



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

with Mrs. Gould and Mr. Morrison 

Friday, January 24th 

8:30am – 9:30am 

St. Patrick Rectory Meeting Room 
 
 

Parents are invited to attend.  It is an opportunity to 

engage in informal conversations about our 
school.  Information is shared by the Principal and 

Assistant Principal regarding upcoming events and 
activities.  It is also an opportunity to ask questions 

and share ideas about improving student achievement 
and our school.  Coffee will be provided. 

Please RSVP to the below email address.  We would 
like to keep our Coffee and Conversation meetings 

to around 20 people.  We look forward to meeting 
with you!  Thank you! 

 

jgould@stpatsch.org 

mailto:jgould@stpatsch.org


Gift to last forever 

       Friday, January 10 

6-8PM IN THE Social hall 

 

Please RSVP to Jackie Steckel 

Email—youth@stpatsch.org 

Text—636-795-7907 

 questions—636-332-9225 ext 234 

 

All 6th—8th graders 

join us for a night of 

fun, food, and prayer! 

Donations are 

appreciated for food 

and supplies 



Jackie Steckel | Youth Minister 

youth@stpatsch.org 

636-332-9225, ext 227 

Meetings are scheduled throughout the year. Notices sent via 
school newsletter, parish bulletin, & take-home folders. 

Contact Jackie to be put on the email list for meeting notices and 
youth group news. 

 

NEXT EDGE NIGHT at ST. PATRICK 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 10 • 6-8 PM • SOCIAL HALL 

mailto:youth@stpatsch.org


www.stpatrickwentzville.org/freethrow 



2020 Knights of Columbus 

Council Free Throw Championship 
 

When:  Monday, January 20, 2020 

6:00 p.m. registration 

7:00 p.m. start shooting 
 

Where:  St. Patrick Gym, 701 S. Church St., Wentzville, MO 63385 
 

Who:  Boys and Girls 9 – 14 years old as of January 1, 2020 

 
This is the annual local council K of C Free Throw Championship sponsored by St. Patrick’s 

Knights of Columbus.  There is no cost to participate, and you do not have to be a member of 

St. Patrick to compete.  Please bring a copy of a birth certificate or other proof of age to the 

event.  Three warm-up shots will precede 15 consecutive free throw attempts.  Winners will 

receive a trophy and qualify for the District K of C Free Throw Championship. 

 

Entry forms will be filled out at the event.  If you have questions, please contact Trevor Roe at 

636-614-8267 or basketballplayer1551@yahoo.com. 
(High school-age athletes should check with their school athletic directors or state high school athletic associations for possible eligibility 

conflicts.  Contestants may compete in just one council K of C Free Throw Championship each year.) 



        D14N3 

 

 

 

“Girls Just Want to Have Fun” St. Patrick School He and Me Dance! 

Event sponsored by: St. Patrick School Girl Scout Troop 4913 
You do not have to be a Girl Scout to attend this event. Girls, please feel free to invite your 

choice of an adult male chaperon (18 years or older) to escort you to an evening filled with fun, food, music 
and dancing! 

 

Saturday, February 1, 2020, 6:30-9 pm 

St. Patrick’s Social Hall-405 S. Church St., Wentzville, MO 63385 
Cost: $35 per couple and $15 for additional girls 

 
Cost includes: Pizza, salad, appetizers, cake, soft drinks, patch (Girl Scouts only) and keepsake photo. ONE 

PHOTO PER REGISTRATION FORM. You can pay for additional pictures at the event. 
 

For questions or more information please email troop4913stp@gmail.com 
 

To register, please return form below with payment no later than Monday, Jan. 27, 2020. St. Patrick 
School families can send or bring their registration forms and payment to the school office. No refunds. 

Checks should be made payable to “Girl Scout Troop 4913”.  
 

Registration and payments can be mailed to: 
Aisha Thomassen, 272 Savoy Dr., Lake St. Louis, MO 63367 

 

Registration Form 

 

Girl Scouts/Girls Name: ________________________ Troop #: ________ Grade/School: _________________________ 

 

Name: ___________________________________ Troop #: ________ Grade/School: ____________________________ 

 

Name: ___________________________________ Troop #: ________ Grade/School: ____________________________ 

 

Male Chaperon’s Name: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact name and #: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Total enclosed $: ____________ Pizza preference: _____Cheese _____Sausage _____Pepperoni 

 
Please note any special dietary restrictions: ________________________________________________________________________ 
        
 
Girl Scouts of Eastern Missouri welcomes the participation of all girls and adults and will make reasonable accommodations for persons 
with disabilities. If you have questions or want to discuss an accommodation, please contact the Answer Center at 314.400.4600 or 
answercenter@girlscoutsem.org.  
Do you need a reasonable accommodation? ____ Yes ____ No 
If so, what is needed? _________________________________________________________________________________________   

mailto:answercenter@girlscoutsem.org
mailto:answercenter@girlscoutsem.org


 

 
LOVE and LOGIC 
PARENT TRAINING 
*FREE to St. Charles Co. Residents 

 

Are you looking for easy-to-use techniques to help raise 
responsible kids who are fun to be around? 

“Learn the tools to be an effective parent!” 

PARENTING THE LOVE AND LOGIC WAY CLASSES 
These classes are based on our Love and Logic philosophy, an easy-to-learn  

and unique approach that unlocks the secrets of successful parenting. 

Facilitated by:  Kelly DeGeare, MSW, LCSW 

Wednesdays January 22, 29 & Feb. 5, 12  |  5:30-7:30 p.m. 

Saint Louis Counseling O’Fallon Office 
311 South Main, Suite 100, O’Fallon, MO 63366 

Call to Register: 636-383-1385 

Classes filling quickly: www.saintlouiscounseling.org 




